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 Date:   11/6/2020 
 
Subject: Change to SAE/USCAR-17, Rev 5  (Letter #3) 
 
 To:   Users of USCAR-17 
 
This letter describes an immediate update to USCAR-17 section 4.4.2.2. Comments and/or questions 
should be addressed to EWCAP@uscar.org 
 
 
Summary of changes: 

• Eliminate steps 7 & 8 of 4.4.2.2. 
• Adjust the test sequence for test groups O, Q, R, S, and T: 

o Change “connector cycling” to be step #3 (instead of step 4)  
o Change Initial VSWR and Insertion Loss to be step #4 (instead of step 3).  

 
Reason a change is needed: 

Current USCAR-17 has connector cycling listed in Table 5.3 and also as a step in 4.4.2.  This 
results in connector cyling being done twice instead of the intended once. This applies to test 
groups O, Q, R, S, and T only.  
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